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Our Ref: Registration/G-14:1       08 01 2019 

Subject: Issue of letters with QR Codes 

It has been decided by Competent Authority that hard copies of letters being issued for CRS 

activities be discontinued. Instead, a system generated letter with QR code will be issued for 

these services by BIS. The QR Code has been incorporated in letter for Grant of licence, inclusion 

and renewal.  

On scanning the QR Code, the link will redirect to respective page on CRS website from where 

the content of the letter would get generated for verification. 

These letters will be system generated and will replace the ink signed letters issued by BIS. The 

letters will be available for print in applicant’s login at the same place where earlier the letters 

for grant of licence, inclusion and renewal were available respectively. 

These changes come into effect for letters issued with effect from 08th January 2019. 

Since the letters will be system generated and its content will be based on the data entered on 

portal by the manufacturers/applicants, hence, the manufacturers/applicants are advised to take 

precautions and double check the data before submitting any request on the portal. 

The circular is being hosted for information to all. 

 

Sd/- 

Nishat S. Haque 
Head(Registration) 

 

 

 


